
 

Diary Dates 

 
Friday 17th May— Year 5/6 Tag Rugby—

Venue Change– This will now be held at St 

Werburgh’s. 

Monday 20th May—Year 5/6 Swimming Gala 

@ Cheadle leisure centre. 

Tuesday 21st May– Little League Football 4—

4.30 @ Dilhorne 

Wednesday 22nd May—Class 1 Minibeast 

day—dress as your favourite minibeast! 

Wednesday 22nd May—Year 6 Outdoor Ed 

meeting for parents @ Bishop Rawle, 6pm. 

Monday 10th June—Year 3/4 Swimming Gala 

@ Cheadle leisure centre. 

Wednesday 12th June – Year 5/6 Cricket, 

Bolton sports ground, Oakamoor. 

Thursday 13th June—Communion Service 

9.30 in the hall. 

Wednesday 19th June – Year 3/4 Cricket, 

Bolton sports ground, Oakamoor. 

Saturday 29th June— PTFA Summer Fayre. 

Thursday 18th July—Leaver’s Service, 9.30 

am, All Saint’s Church, Dilhorne 

 

A date list for events after half term will be 

provided next week. 

 

Farm School 

 

Our gorgeous lambs have joined our farm 

school family for the time being.   

We are setting up a long term rota for the 

Summer Term to cover weekends and the 

half term holiday.  If you think you might be 

able to help out at any point, please see a 

member of staff for details. 

 

Forest School 

Class 3 (Years 4, 5 and 6) will have the Forest 

School sessions on Friday 17th May and 

Friday 24th May. 

 

Class 1 (Reception and Year 1) will have the 

Forest School sessions on Friday 7th June and 

Friday 14th June. 

 

Year 6 will have Forest School sessions on 

Friday 21st June and Friday 28th June. 

School Equipment 

 

For health and safety reasons 

we have to ask that children 

do not play on our playground 

equipment after school.  This 

equipment is only to be used 

under the supervision of staff 

members. 

Growing in faith and learning 

P.E. Kits 

 

All children need a P.E. kit in 

school comprising of white t-

shirt and black shorts, and suit-

able trainers.  We have very 

limited spare kit in school.  

Please make sure all items are 

named.  P.E. lessons are on a 

Monday, Wednesday and Fri-

day afternoon, however as the 

weather improves we will be 

offering the children the op-

portunity to run the daily mile 

as often as possible.  Children 

cannot participate if they are 

not wearing suitable footwear. 

 

Christening 

 

If you would like your child 

christened, please speak to 

Mrs Love.  We are able to ar-

range a christening through 

school with a Service provi-

sionally booked for June 19th. 

 

Recorders 

 

Our lovely music teacher Mrs 

Whitely is teaching our KS2 chil-

dren the recorder in her sessions 

on a Tuesday afternoon.  We do 

have a limited number of school 

recorders, however if any KS2 

children have their own record-

ers and can bring them in to 

school on a Tuesday that would 

be brilliant! 

Animal Feeding Sessions 

 

We have had a high interest from 

parents and carers in joining us 

after school and on weekends to 

help feed our gorgeous new 

lambs.  Letters with dates and 

times will be with you shortly.  

Rest assured, these sessions will 

be run by staff and there is no 

obligation to join the feeding ro-

ta!  Please see a member of staff  

you would like to be involved.   

Wellingtons 

 

Please make sure your child has 

a pair of Wellies in school for 

Farm School sessions. 

 

SATs 

Well done to our amazing Year 6 

children for being so mature 

when completing their SATs tests.     

 

Year 2 children will continue with 

their SATs work.  We are trying to 

make this as stress-free as possi-

ble for them. 

Sports Activities 

While we will always do our 

very best to support, we are 

not able to arrange transport 

for children to and from sports 

events and other activities 

held off site.  Let us know if you 

are having problems arrang-

ing transport to or from an 

event and we will try to help 

you liaise with another parent 

or carer who might be able to 

help. 

Please note there will be no-

one in the Office on Wednes-

day 22nd May.  Please bear 

with us if you need to contact 

school that day. 



 

Growing in faith and learning 

After School Clubs 

We are delighted to offer afterschool clubs again this term, we have specified 

the classes that are invited along. Please tick the relevant box below to in-

dicate which club you would like you child to attend. This form must be re-

turned to school by Monday 8th January. Confirmation of your child’s 

place at the club will be sent out on Monday. 
……………………………………………………………………………………………. 

After School Clubs 
Tuesday (starting 9th January) Gymnastics Club (KS2 (Year 3 onwards)) with Miss 

Hickman—3.30pm—4.15pm  

 

Wednesday (starting 10th January) Disco Club (all years welcome) with              

Mrs Carnall—3.30pm—4.30pm  

 

Wednesday (starting 10th January) Story Club (Year 2 only) with Mrs Love - 

3.30pm—4.00pm 

 

Thursday (starting 11th January) Year 6 SATs Boosters with Mrs Abbotts 

 

Child’s Name:…………………………………………………………………………… 

Year Group: ……………………………………………………………………………… 

Emergency name and contact number:………………………………………….. 

Drama Club will now be held on a Wednesday Lunchtime from 12.45pm 

Please note that children attending Story Club will be welcome to join Disco Club 

afterwards should they wish to do so.  


